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I enthusiastically support increased funding in HB 2025 for safe transportation for all 

users, especially transit and active transportation users. Increased funding for transit, 

bicycling, and walking is essential if we are ever to reduce car dependency and the 

harm that dependency has caused to our cities and our environment. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Susan Christie, Corvallis, Oregon 


